Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

January 25, 1993

Alan J. Patricof
Patricof and Company Ventures, Inc.
445 Park Avenue
New York, NY 10022

Dear Alan:

Thank you so much for your recent note. I am sorry I did not get to see you at the Inauguration. What a phenomenal event.

I would love to talk with you further about our effort to develop the economy of our area. Enclosed is general information about the Cherokee Nation and Cherokee Nation Industries.

I may be in New York City on March 5th. If that gets confirmed, I will call your office to see if you have a few minutes to meet. If not, I will work out another time. Of course, you are always welcome to come to Tahlequah.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief